
Ref: 21OIA1372 

29 January 2021 

S Devoy 
fyi-request-14214-6915b801@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear S Devoy 

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA), 
received on 27 November 2020. You requested the following: 

What is the number of MPs owning LTCs 

On 14 January 2021 you were advised that the time needed to make a decision on your 
request was extended by 20 working days. 

11 members of Parliament are shareholders of look-through companies. 

Thank you for your request.  

Yours sincerely 

Bernie Newman  
Customer Segment Leader, Individuals 

www.ird.govt.nz 


